
Happy New Year! I hope you all were
able to enjoy the Christmas break

together a family. The children were
smiling and in high spirits as they

arrived yesterday and we have spoken
in assembly about a New Year’s
Resolution of talking to people if 
things are worrying you. I believe
 the wellbeing of all the children 
and staff is extremely important

 and want to ensure that we 
foster an open door school for 

the children to feel comfortable 
taking about their feelings. 

18/01/24 - Young Voices at the O2 
24/01/24 - Eagle Class Indoor Athletics 
31/01/24 - Puffin Class Castle Day
31/01/24 - Swift Class Indoor Athletics
08/02/24 - Open Door - Come and see your child’s work
14/02/24 - Robin Class to Seedlings 
15/02/24 - Parent Consultations
16/02/24 - Non-Pupil Day 

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Mrs Lander, who has been working at the
school for over 25 years left us at

Christmas. She has gone on to hopefully
put her feet up into retirement and enjoy
what life has to offer outside of Great
Sampford. We are missing her already,
even though she has already rang us a

couple of times to help us out. 
We are pleased to announce however,
that Miss Moody will be taking over in

the office to work alongside Mrs Bullock
and I am sure you will all welcome her to

the Sampford team. 
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Upcoming dates:

This term’s topics:
Robin - Outer Space 
Puffin - Cool Castles 
Swift - Funky Physics 
Eagle - Race to the Pole


